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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Welcome to Q3 Academy. Today we begin a partnership that will ensure your child has the best possible 

secondary education over the next seven years. We are delighted that you have chosen Q3 Academy 

Great Barr, and look forward to establishing a positive relationship with you.   

We look forward to welcoming the New Year 7 Intake next week for Transition Week commencing from 

Monday 23rd July – Friday 27th July 2018. The morning commences at 8.55am promptly and will finish at 

3.05pm apart from Friday 27th July where the students will leave the Academy at the slightly earlier time of 

2.05pm. Students will be required to wear Sports Kit for the week. 

  

Sports Kit 

If you have not yet ordered Sports Kit, please ensure that you visit 

https://macronstorewestmidlands.com/shop/club-shops/q3-academies/ by the 30th July to ensure that it is 

available for the new Academic year. Please also be reminded that Sports Kit is non-returnable. If you have 

not yet ordered the Sports Kit in time for Transition Week, your child has the option of either wearing their 

Primary School P.E. Kit or a white polo shirt and navy blue/dark blue shorts/Tracksuit bottoms with no 

logos. Please note that this will not apply during term time: all students must be in full Q3 Academy Sports 

Kit to participate in their Wellbeing Active lessons. 

  

Reminder of Cash Payments: 

Cash will be accepted for lunch payments during Transition Week if your child would like to purchase lunch: 

alternatively they may bring their own packed lunch. 

 

Lockers 

If you were unable to pay the £5 locker hire fee during Parent Intake 2 Evening, please ensure that it is paid 

during Transition Week. 

  

We look forward to welcoming your child next week and if you have any questions in the meantime, please 

do not hesitate to call your child’s Company office on the main Academy number. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Miss S Kaur 

Director of Year 7 


